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Our Ref: RD/CH 
 
Wednesday 13th December 2023 
 
Update to our Attendance awards  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,    
 
This year, we have taken the opportunity to review our attendance awards; previously, we have rewarded 100% 
attendance and most improved attendance each term. However, on evaluation, we have decided that any attendance 
over 96% deserves to be acknowledged, as this is something to be proud of.  
 
Therefore, from this year the attendance rewards will be as follows: 
 

 Attendance category  Pupils will receive Additional rewards 
End of 
Autumn term 

Good Attendance over 96% for the 
Autumn term  

Certificate, sticker and pencil  
 

Entered into prize draw to win an 
Art set (KS1 and KS2) 

Most improved attendance from July 
2023 - December 2023  
(Reception to Y6 only) 

Certificate and trophy  

End of Spring 
term 

Good Attendance over 96% for the 
Spring term  

Certificate, sticker and pencil  
 

Entered into prize draw to win an 
Art set (KS1 and KS2) 

Most improved attendance from 
December 2023 - March 2023  
(Nursery to Y6) 

Certificate and trophy  

End of 
Summer term 

Good Attendance over 96% for the 
Summer term  

Certificate, sticker and pencil  
 
 

Entered into prize draw to win an 
Art set (KS1 and KS2) 

100% attendance for the school year  Certificate, sticker and pencil  
 

Included in the prize draw above.  
 
Trip to Haden Hill Park.  

Most improved attendance from 
March 2024 - July 2024  
(Nursery to Y6) 

Certificate and trophy  

 
We look forward to seeing many pupils being awarded for their good attendance in our end of term assembly next 
Friday. I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support with your child’s attendance.  
 
If you do require any support with your child’s attendance, please speak to a member of the Pastoral Support Team.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Dale 
Deputy Headteacher & DSL 
  


